
8th November 2019 

Emerald Class Newsletter: 

I would like to say a huge thank you for your lovely ‘Get Well Soon’ card. It was very 
thoughtful and certainly cheered me up.  

Just a quick reminder that it is ‘Odd Socks’ day on Tuesday 12th November. Children are 
allowed to come into school wearing odd socks. This is in support of anti-bullying week 

where the sock symbolise that it’s good to be different.  

On Friday 15th November, children can wear their uniform with something spotty and/or 
yellow in aid of Children in Need . On that day, children have also been given permission to 

bring a cuddly toy into school, with the toy wearing an eyepatch (like Pudsey). 

This week: 

After a lovely half term away, we are back into the swing of our learning and it is wonderful 
to see how the children have returned with such enthusiasm. We have been revisiting our 

Geography skills, investigating the symbols on OS maps and understanding what those 
symbols teach us about the area.  

We have also started to learn the Christmas songs for our Christmas performance. There will 
be auditions next week for singing and speaking parts for those who wish to try for a 

singing/speaking part. I am sure you will experience of joy, hearing those songs over and 
over again from now until Christmas… sorry. I promise you that all the practise will be worth 

it.  

In English, we have been revisiting word classes and I have introduced ‘prepositions’. The 
children seem to be understanding it really well and we are now moving onto prepositional 

phrases, looking at how we can manipulate sentences.  

In Maths, we have revisited adding 1, 10 and 100. It is wonderful to see how well we have 
progressed with our problem solving skills! Well done Crystal Class. 

     


